From: caresact@nysed.gov

To: sconnell@ccsknights.org

Cc: pratliff@ccsknights.org; sluther@ccsknights.org
Subject: APPROVED - ARP-ESSER Application: Part 2
Date: Tuesday, December 14, 2021 3:01:47 PM

Dear Colleague,

This email is to inform you that the New York State Education Department (NYSED or “the
Department”) has programmatically approved the ARP-ESSER Application: Part 2 -
COPENHAGEN CSD following a risk-based review of the submitted materials.

At your earliest convenience, please review the application as there may be flagged items with
reviewer comments, recommendations, and/or technical assistance notes to aid your
implementation of the ARP-ESSER programs. Unless specifically directed in the comment, no
further action is required at this time.

Please download and post the entire approved application at the weblink you provided as part
of the application.

Your application will be forwarded to the NYSED Grants Finance Office for final processing.
As program budgets are approved, they will be reflected in Grants Finance system

at http://www.oms.nysed.gov/cafe/reports/. In addition, you will receive a grant award
notification (GAN) for each program; please allow 6-8 weeks for processing. If you do not
receive a GAN, or if a program budget does not appear in the Grants Finance system, please

contact us at caresact@nysed.gov.

As a reminder, the project period for this grant award is from March 13, 2020 through
September 30, 2024. FS-10F final expenditure reports should not be submitted until after all
encumbrances have been liquidated (bills paid) but no later than 10/30/2024.

Please note that the Department will continue to review and analyze information from
programmatically approved applications throughout the project period as part of its established
risk-based review process. As a result, NYSED staff may contact you in the future to provide
additional technical assistance or request modifications to your application materials to ensure
compliance with federal and state statutes, regulations, and requirements.
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If you have any additional questions, please feel free to contact the ESSA-Funded Programs
Office at 518-473-0295 or via email at caresact@nysed.gov.

NYS Education Department - Office of ESSA-Funded Programs

Confidentiality Notice

This email including all attachments is confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to
which it is addressed. This communication may contain information that is protected from disclosure under State
and/or Federal law. Please notify the sender immediately if you have received this communication in error and
delete this email from your system. If you are not the intended recipient you are notified that disclosing, copying,
distributing or taking any action in reliance on the contents of this information is strictly prohibited.



